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Thank you’s 
 To our lunch volunteers for cooking, cleaning, shopping and serving lunches to our students. 
 All parents, grandparents, Kehila Heschel supporters for helping with computers, sponsoring class 

trips, fundraisers, special events and for all the support. 
 Our Board of Directors and committees who worked tirelessly keeping Kehila Heschel on track.  We 

could not do it without you. 
 A special thanks to Rabbi Hillel for leading T’fillah on Thursdays and teaching Chumash with the 

grade 3/5 students.  Thank you also for your wonderful Wednesday music program  
 Rabbi Cohen for leading special events services 
 Cantor Paula for bringing music to our Kabbalah Shabbat and Passover seder 
 Shabbat Box donations in the amount of $67.00 which will be used to purchase a new CD player for 

the school 
 $30.35 Tzedakah Friday for June monies going to Canadian Friends of the Israeli Guide Dog Centre 
 Sandiland family (Miriam) for sponsoring our grade 3/5 end of year trip and to the drivers, Naomi 

and Erin 
 Rauchwerger (Zev and Zoe) and Bernstein-Dressler (Asher and Caleb), Arnold (Sabrina) for                                       

purchasing and  sponsoring the end of year lunch and treat 

Reminders 
 If applying for a bursary please complete the form on the website and return to the office as soon as 

possible to be assessed. 
 School begins on Tuesday September 3rd. 
 Please watch for emails in August with information, permission forms, supply lists etc. for the school 

year 2019/2020.  Please make sure to complete all the forms and bring them in on the Tuesday school 
begins. Most information can also be found on Kehila’s website. If you need to contact us please send 
emails to office@kehilaschool.ca and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 

Happy July                  
Birthday to  

Baila 
Danielle 

Monsieur Pierre 
 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to teach and care for your children.  We are so lucky.  
Have a great, happy and safe summer and we will see you again in September.   
Anita, Janus, Linda, Michele, Pierre, Zehava 


